
 

                               

 

 
 
 
April 19, 2022 
 
Jacob Ritzenthaler 
Business Advocate 
Common Sense Initiative 
 
Re:  Plant Health – Invasive Species 
 (OAC 901:5-30-01) 
 
Dear Jacob, 
 
Thank you for your recent review of the plant health invasive species rule package. Based upon 
your recommendation, the Ohio Department of Agriculture will proceed with the formal filing of 
this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
OHIO DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE 
 
 
 
 
Jacquie Keller-Potvin 
Agency Rule Coordinator 
Ohio Department of Agriculture 
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